Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

From: Charles Woodson <candylandmusic@earthlink.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 9:49 AM

To: Roakes, Raymond A. - PDR

Subject: Letter in opposition to UDC 2024-06

Dear Secretary Roakes and UDC members

I'm writing to express my opposition to resolution UDC 2024 - 06. Allowing staff to make decisions without a hearing by the UDC takes the community's voice out of zoning allowances that could have serious adverse consequences on their neighborhoods. It's a horrible idea. Please vote NO on any measures to eliminate the community's voice in matters that directly affect them.

Thank you,

Charles Woodson 302 S Cherry St Richmond Va 23220

Sent from my iPhone